PORT OF GUAM
ATURIDAT | PUETTON GUAHAN . - Eddie Baza Calvo

G U 7 M Jose D. Leon Guerrero Commercial Port GUAM Governor of Guam
o/ A 1026 Cabras Highway, Suite 201, Piti, Guam 96925 £27=" RayTenorio
=", Telephone:671-477-5931/35 Facsimile:671-477-2689/4445 ’:j:y Lieutenant Governor
N Website: www.portguam.com Loy
PUBLIC NOTICE
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL

RFP-PAG-017-001

E Des n in tion Com

The Port Authority of Guam (PAG), a public corporation and an autonomous
instrumentality of the Government of Guam, is soliciting proposals from qualified
individuals and/or firms (Offerors) to provide Architectural/Engineering Design
Consulting Services to the Port for Architectural Design and Infrastructure of the new
Port Administration Complex.

A Pre-Proposal Conference will be held at 10:00 am. in the PAG Board of
Directors Conference Room {Chamorro Standard Time/Guam Time), on Friday,
February 3, 2017. Deadline for Request for Inquiries (RFI), is on or before 4:00 p.m.,,
Monday, MxuxsdayxRebruary 6, 2017 (Chamorro Standard Time/Guam Time). All Offerors are
encouraged to submit any questions, concerns, or inquires to email address below.

Request for Proposal (RFP) packages may be obtained at the PAG Procurement and

—Supply-Division-Office-located-on-the-2nd-floor-of the PAG-Administration Building, —
from Monday through Friday, excluding holidays, between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., or
may be downloaded via Port Authority of Guam website at www.portguam.com. PAG
recommends that prospective offerors register contact information with PAG to
ensure they receive any notices regarding any changes or updates to the RFP. PAG
shall not be liable for failure to provide notice to any party who did not register
contact information.

mummmmmummm All pr0posals must be submltted

to the attention of the PAG General Manager and must be time stamped by PAG
Procurement Office.

PAG shall have the right to reject, in whole or in part, proposals or offers which have
been submitted in response to this RFP, and/or cancel this RFP if it is determined to
be inthe best interest of the PAG-and/or for whatever reason-allowed by law-and/or
regulation. This right to reject and/or cancel is also pursuant to Guam Procurement
Regulations, §3115 (d)(2)(A).

For additional information, contact Mr. Steven P. Mufia at (671) 477-5931/35 ext. 269
or email at: spmuna@portguam.com.

wm AL

U]OANNE,’ .S. BROWN
GeneralManager

This Advertisement is paid with government funds by: PORT AUTHORITY OF GUAM



